
UPDATE 21  

8/29/23 

A Short Update This Week 
 

We are conducting in-person interviews as the next phase of search and call process. The interviews 

are scheduled around time away in September for several of our committee members, including 

myself. I will be out of town for the first two weeks of September. However, I will continue to be in 

communication with church staff, committee members and candidates. Please keep us in your prayers 

for safe travel. Thank you. 

Robin Long 


